
 

Major points from the Committee Meeting 21st November 2020 

 

 
Project Coordination: Still needed finalising on the ‘Enjoying the Game’ project 
 
Enjoying the game: A proposal to run a ‘Social Under Lights open competition in 
March/April was agreed in principle, details to be resolved. 
 
Membership Drive: Website upgrade completed. FB ads to be ready by Xmas. A FB media 
buyer has been engaged. 
 
Piste Improvement: Essentially completed successfully. The surface may need some final 
adjustment once it has settled. 
 
Return to Play: Agreed to change Friday play times to start at 5.30 and continue under 
lights. Forward playing schedule over the Xmas period agreed. 
 
Noticeboard: Location and protective cupboard discussed. Council approval to be obtained 
and JMC petty concerns to be overcome. 
 
 
 
 


